
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our ref: BDO/GHR 
 
 
30 January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Visit from Homerton College, Cambridge on Monday 19th February. 
 
I am writing to invite your child to attend a talk by the Schools Liaison Officer from Homerton 
College Cambridge. The talk will provide information about studying at and applying to 
Oxbridge. 
 
Your child has been identified as a high ability student and selected to attend the talk. The 
aim of the session will be to raise aspirations and ensure that students are well informed 
about their options for further education. 
 
The talk will be held in the Conference Suite (CG3) on Monday 19th February and start at 
3:15pm. We aim to finish it by 4:30pm, depending on the volume of questions at the end. 
 
Please complete this brief form to confirm that your child will be attending the talk - 
https://forms.office.com/e/f4iFDw111V  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mr B Dobson 
Director of Post 16 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/f4iFDw111V

